
 

Please be advised of an upcoming closure of Orchard Street in the coming 

weeks due to required utility connections and sewer repairs.   

 

Beginning on May 29th and running through June 15th, Orchard Street 

between Fullerton Parkway and Deming Place will experience a closure between 

the hours of 7:00 am and 3:00 pm. Please see the attached map showing the 

alternate routing through the neighborhood for vehicular traffic to avoid the 

street closure. Please note that this closure will be in effect Monday through 

Friday, and upon completion of each day’s work the street will be re-opened to 

thru traffic. 

 

Flaggers will be on site to assist with lane diversions on Fullerton during the 

water main construction to enable traffic flow to continue during this time.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your 

patience as we work through this critical, mandatory stage in this project. 
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THIS NOTICE HAS BEEN REVISED TO DIRECT NORTHBOUND TRAFFIC FROM FULLERTON UP NORTH LAKEVIEW AVE INSTEAD OF CLARK ST 
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